
 

Thank you for registering with POMS CHEER for the upcoming Fall 

session beginning October 25th.  Squads will practice on Thurs (K-2) and 

Fridays (3-5) from 3:45pm-4:45pm in the OT Room on the lower level at 

Creekside Elementary.  All POMS cheerleaders will receive a cheer shirt, 

poms, and hair bow to keep and will have a chance to earn POMS Level 

Certificates.  Please review the website for general information and details.  

POMS cheerleaders will wear black shorts with athletic shoes/socks and all 

else will be provided.  Class will end at 4:45pm and pick up is anytime by 

5pm up top in front of the entrance. This 8 week session will end the week 

of December 14th with a POMS performance.  Please email with any 

questions.  POMS is looking forward to having you! 
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POMS CHEER 

Thank you for joining POMS! 

www.pomscheer.com 

haileyc.pak@gmail.com 

 

 


